
          

    

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO CONNECT CHURCH  
  ______________________________________________________        

8:30 am WORSHIP SERVICE  

January 26, 2025  
 

  

Prelude                    “Battle Hymn of the Republic”            Praise Band                                   

Call to Praise                            “Majesty”                                      #297                                                                                                 

Welcome     

Hymn                  “What a Friend We Have in Jesus”                   #154                           

Message 

Invitation          “There’s Something About That Name”               #317                                                                                                           

Benediction 

Postlude                   “Battle Hymn of the Republic”            Praise Band 

_________________________________________________________ 
 

OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 

SUNDAY:             Deacon – Larry Black 

 

WEDNESDAY:     Adult Bible Study                                       10:45am 

                               Middle & High School Students                   6:30pm 

 ________________________________________________________                                                                                    

 

 

SERVING THE CHURCH THIS WEEK 
 

HOSPITALITY TEAM: Randy Faircloth, Tom Pittman  

BULLETIN/DVD DELIVERY: Joan & Keith Inscoe, Ann 

Johnson/Sandra Davis 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today – Special Speaker 
 

We will be having a speaker from the Gideons International with us to give a 

brief Gideons report in both services. An offering to help the work of the 

Gideons will be received at the end of each service.  

_________________________________________________________________ 
 

Today - Baptism Sunday 
 

We're excited to celebrate Baptism today during our 10:30am service with 

those who are taking their next steps on their faith journey! 
 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

Wednesday Nights for Everyone is Returning! 
 

We will begin a season of full midweek activities beginning Wednesday, 

February 5th. We will have Connect Kids and Student Ministries, along with 

Adult Bible Study Group, and our next session of GriefShare.  

____________________________________________________________ 
 

"The Cave" Overnight Men's Retreat 
 

Our men are invited to an overnight men's retreat February 20th-22nd at 

Rockfish Meadows in Rose Hill, NC. Cost is $150 per person with a $50 deposit 

due at sign up. These days will be filled with encouraging worship and teaching, 

group 'tribal games', outdoor activities, and more! To register, please go to 

www.connectchurchwilson.com/cave 

 
 

Griefshare 
 

Are you or anyone you know struggling through the grieving process? If so, you 

don't have to do it alone. Our GriefShare program equips you with the tools to 

navigate seasons of grief with God's help. GriefShare begins Wednesday, 

February 5th at 6:30pm You can register for this class by going to 

www.connectchurchwilson.com/griefshare 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 

Valentine Party/Kid Drop Off February 14th 5:30-8:30pm.  
 

Parents, enjoy a Valentines evening out while we watch your kids! They 

will enjoy food, games, crafts and more. Cost is $10 for the first child and 

$5 for each additional.  

Please sign up by scanning the QR code or see Lisa Crocker. 
 

 

http://www.connectchurchwilson.com/cave
http://www.connectchurchwilson.com/griefshare


 

  
 

 

 

Connect Kids News 

We’re excited to announce that Vacation Bible School will be held this 

summer! Tentative Dates are June 8-11th. VBS takes a village! There 

are many classes and activity stations that require preparation, and we 

need your support to make this event a success. If you’re interested in 

helping in any capacity, please connect with Linda Faircloth, Kelly 

Hutchens, or Lisa Crocker. You can also sign up at the Connect Center 

or by using our Digital Connect Center. Let’s come together to create an 

unforgettable experience for the kids in our community! 

Save the Date for Summer Camp at Cragmont. Join us July 14-19 for a 

fun week of summer camp, open to kids who have completed 3rd grade 

and up. To learn more and register, please contact Lisa Crocker. 

Fundraisers may be arranged to help with costs, so we kindly ask for an 

early headcount. Our goal is to ensure every child who wants to attend 

will be able to! 

______________________________________________________ 
 

55 and Over: The 4th Cross Sat. Mar 29th 
 

We will be going to Narroway Productions in Charlotte, NC to see the 

Easter Production titled "The 4th Cross" This is a Dinner/ Theater 

Production. Cost is $50.95 plus $10 gas. We will attend the 12-noon 

meal/ production. The bus will leave at  7 am and should be ready to 

head back around 3 pm. Money due to Michael Sullivan by Sunday 

Feb 23rd.  

______________________________________________________ 
 

Year End Giving Statements 
 

Year-end paper statements are being prepared and will be mailed the 

week of January 20th. If you have recently had an address change, you 

are encouraged to use your Church Planning app to make updates or you 

may contact the church office during normal hours to update your 

profile.  

__________________________________________________________
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